| POLJCE

Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

5 February 2018

Craig Shearer
fyi-request-7159-027239df@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Craig

I refer to your Official Information Act request of 23 January 2018 which asks:

e |t has recently come to light that the New York Police Department officers
routinely issue "get out of jail free" cards to family members which allow family

members to receive preferential treatment.
Please see: hitp://marginalrevolution.com/marginalrevolution/2018/01/qetjail-

free-cards.hitm!

Is there any equivalent policy (official or otherwise) here in New Zealand?

| can confirm that no equivalent policy, official or otherwise, exists or has ever existed
for New Zealand Police.

Yours sincerely

ko,

Jason Smith
Ministerial Services

Safer Communities Together




